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Cheryl Boscia BSN, RN 

St. Rocco School Nurse 

 
***ST. ROCCO’S FLU VACCINE CLINIC*** 

 
There is still time to register for the Flu Vaccine Clinic taking 
place on Friday, November 4th starting at 9:00 a.m. The Flu 

Vaccine Clinic is for all faculty, staff, and students. 

Information on how to register is attached. 
 
*The flu mist will be available. If you prefer your child to receive the flu 
mist, please email Nurse Cheryl.  

  
 

IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT FEELING WELL, it is very important that they stay home. 

Please call or email the SCHOOL OFFICE FIRST to report your child absent. You 

may send an email to your child’s teacher and to the nurse, but initially the 

phone call must be to the School Office. If you are unsure if you should send 

your child to school, call the office to speak to the nurse. 

 

 

Contact the Nurse 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 

7:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

Email: 

cboscia@stroccoschool.org 

School Number: 401-944-2993 

Fax: 401-944-3019 

 

 

St. Rocco School is committed to 
the health, safety, and well-being 
of our school community. All of 
us working together with God’s 
help and guidance will keep us 

going strong. 

COVID-19 GUIDANCE 

Please see the RIDOH COVID-19 
webpage below for up-to-date 

information regarding COVID-19 
vaccination, prevention, and 

testing. 

RI COVID-19 Information: 
Department of Health 

The updated Playbook- Outbreak 
Response Protocol PreK-12 can be 
viewed using the following link. 

https://www.back2schoolri.com/ 
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